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To whom it may concern,

Tina Jakoeb from Erasmus University of Rotterdam, has successfully participated in the
Global Volunteer Program of AIESEC Rotterdam. She participated for 6 weeks in the
project of AIESEC in New Delhi. The board of AIESEC Rotterdam supports that Tina
Jakoeb has been subjected to a challenging volunteering experience, aimed to develop
leadership skills.

Tina Jakoeb was enthusiastically involved during the preparations of her adventure
abroad. The preparation consisted of three sessions: expectation setting, goal setting and

formalities. These sessions gave the appropriate tools through AIESEC’s Leadership
Development Model.

During her time abroad, Tina Jakoeb has been involved in many activities, such as
(teaching, creating content and organizing extracurricular events). After the project, a
reintegration session was organized in order to review the goals and lessons learned.

We would like to thank Tina Jakoeb for the work that has been done in order to positively
impact the global community. Her commitment and eagerness to learn keeps inspiring us
to pursue our goal of engaging every young person in the world to develop leadership

qualities.

Sincerely,

President of AIESEC Rotterdam Vice President Global Volunteer
Mirjam de Groot Joris Smal
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